
From: 
To: 

Date: 
Subject: 

"Levitt, Karen" <karen.levitt@vancouver.ca> 
"Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 
11 /6/2023 1 :21 :02 PM 
Stanley Park Train Tickets for Council Members 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

Steve Jackson, GM, Board of Parks and Recreation has asked me to reach out to you concerning the 
opportunity for Council members to book up to four tickets each for the Stanley Park Bright Nights Christmas 
train event. 

D These tickets are intended for you and up to three guests. 

D This year, a train will be running every 20 minutes beginning at 4pm, so you'll need to identify your 
20-minute slot, between 4-10pm from Thursday, November 30th to December 14th. 

D Please email pbgmo@vancouver.ca with your preferred day/time. 

Responses are required by noon on Wednesday, November 8th ahead of ticket sales that begin 
November 9, 2023. You must get your request in prior to this deadline .. . the Park Board will not be able to 
accommodate requests that come in thereafter. 

Thanks, 

Karen 

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manaqer (she/her) 
karen.levitt@vancouver.ca 
The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of 
the xwmaekwayam/Musqueam, Sk~wu7mesh/Squamish and salilwata+/Tsleil-Waututh nations 




